
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE FAIRPLAY BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2014 HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  
 

PLEASE CONTACT THE FAIRPLAY TOWN HALL WITH ANY QUESTIONS AT (719) 836-2622. 
 
 

Posted at Fairplay Town Hall, Park County Library, Fairplay Post Office, and Town of Fairplay Website on Friday, January 31, 2014. 
 
 
 
 


